Notes of PPG meeting Wednesday 1st November 2011
Present:  Dr. Linn, Deborah, Liza, Wendy, Margaret C. Margaret E. John, June.

Welcome to Susan Leslie and Sara Coupe to their first meeting

Survey Results – Copies are available. 2,4% of patients completed the form thanks to PPG members help. Feedback from patients was good. Survey results were very pleasing with a few areas to be worked on. Topics including car parking, ability to get through on phone to reception and booking system were discussed. These will be part of a staff training session.

Flu Clinics - These went exceptionally well. Patients really appreciated the work of the PPG and W..I. for making it such a positive experience. A thank you card will be sent to W.I. and gifts given at Christmas
Surgery Updates – Repeat prescriptions was described. Patients will need to register first but the paper system will continue for those who need it. New patient procedure will entail paperwork being obtained from surgery or on line. Liza will interview all new patients and complete necessary health checks before referring to Dr. and Nurse
Raffle – The sale of tickets has been extended to 15th December when the draw will take place. We are grateful for all the time, effort, gifts which are making it such a success. All PPG members are invited to surgery between 12-1pm for a thank you drink. A local Olympiad was suggested as person to do the draw.
Blood Pressure Machine – It was formally agreed to purchase a demonstration model at an approx cost of £3000 when funds are available. Siting it is still to be decided.

We will need to be aware of other surgeries feelings towards it being available to all.
Children’s Corner – We have been successful in obtaining a grant of £100 from Stansted Community Fund towards the cost. An activity table will be purchased.

Treasurers Report – We have a total of £1552, made up of book sales, raffle, grant

Friends of Dunmow Clinic are disbanding their funds will be shared between this surgery and John Tasker House approx £350 which has been ear marked for a Doplar machine

Fund raising- Book stall to continue
Sponsored events-Harlow Abseil to be investigated
Hatfield Forest Walks

Flitch Trials stall – A digital weight machine and blood pressure checks will be offered. A volunteer is needed to organise this.

Grants – more will be explored including Mullick Wells
AOB
1. Present tanoy system is inadequate and TV makes it more difficult to hear. It was agreed that this could be a future project for PPG

2.  Litter outside surgery, use of car park  and path as a short cut, use of grounds for dog walking are all causing a problem. It was agreed that the following be explored: locking of gate, private property notices to be erected, information leaflets be delivered to neighbourhood, explore having a sliding gate on car park
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3. Reinstatement of Handrail – As a patient fell during the Flu Clinics it was agreed to accept Barry Easters offer of carrying out this work for us
4. Future – Dr Linn introduced the idea of extending the number of consulting rooms, having one extra Dr. and becoming a teaching Practise. This will be discussed further as it was felt preferable to resurrect the planning application at rear of building rather than take waiting room space.

Date of next meeting Tuesday 7th February 2012. 6pm to be held upstairs
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